
Professor, Wael Abdel-Rahman Hassan                                                                                    Date:  19/11/2023 
Professor, Chairman of Medical Laboratory Sciences Department 

 

Subject: Funding Letter for Publication   
 
 

Dear Professor, Wael, 

Greetings.   

This letter is to inform you that the research article manuscript entitled: "The Role of Ubiquity-Specific 

Peptidases in Colorectal Cancer: A Systematic Review" is the result of the 1st Systematic Review - 

Meta Analysis Internship Program 2022-2023. Funding for this study is provided by the Health 

Economics and Financing Research Group at the University of Sharjah, United Arab Emirates. 

 

Sincerely, 

21/11/2023 
 

 

Dr Amina Al-Marzouqi, 

Coordinator Health Economics and Financing Research Group 

Vice Chancellor for Students and Branches Affairs 

College of Health Sciences 

University of Sharjah 


